
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

27th September 2023 
 

Form V Residential - Cranedale Centre 
7th to 10th May 2024 

  
Dear Form V Parents,  
 
I am writing to inform you of our plans for the Form V trip to the Cranedale Centre, which will take place 
from Tuesday 7th to Friday 10th May 2024. 
 
We will be returning to the Cranedale Centre in Kirby Grindalythe, a small village in North Yorkshire.  The 
Cranedale Centre is an established leader in UK fieldwork and boasts excellent facilities, as well as offering a 
broad range of educational opportunities within its outstanding field courses.  We will follow a custom-made 
course to enhance our Science and Geography studies.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £395.  This covers all transport, accommodation, meals, insurance, and activities.   
 
A separate invoice for the full amount of the trip will be sent out in November - you can pay in instalments 
but in order to match our payments to the centre, please ensure you have paid:  
 
£150 by 20/11/23, and then £245 by 22/03/24.  Please include payment reference: CRANE24 
 
Please give your consent for your daughter to take part in this trip by emailing Mrs Madden at 
office@sthildasharpenden.co.uk by Friday, 13th October. 
 
For more information, take a look at the website https://cranedale.com/.  There will be a meeting to tell you 
about the details of the trip towards the end of the Spring Term.  Meanwhile, please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions. 
 
I look forward to a fun-filled and rewarding trip. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Dan Sayers 

 
 
Headmaster 
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